TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON

EAST HAMPTON, CT 06424

BOARD OF FINANCE
BUDGET WORKSHOP
Friday, March 18, 2016
EH Public Library Community Room 

Approved Minutes

Present: Allison Tokarz, Marc Lambert, Steve Ritchie, Alannah Coshow, Alan Hurst and Dean Markham
Not Present: Janine Jiantonio 

Other Attendees: Jeffery Jylkka: Director of Finance, Michael Maniscalco: Town Manager, Joanne Ewing: EH Sr. Center Director, Bob Atherton: Commission on Aging Member, Sue Beresick: EH Public Library Director, Donna Roberts/Barbara Angelico/Mattie Walton: Middle Haddam Library Representatives, Wendy Regan: Youth and Family Services Director, Jeremy Hall: Parks & Recreation Director, Paul Smith: Superintendent of Schools and Karen Asetta: BoE Business Manager. 
1. Chairwoman Tokarz called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. followed by the
     Pledge of Allegiance.

2. Department Budget Presentations
a) Senior Center/Commission on Aging
Ms. Ewing presented the Senior Center Budget in detail with assistance from Mr. Atherton for the Commission on Aging related line items. 
b) EH Public Library
Ms. Beresick presented the Public Library Budget in detail. 

c) Middle Haddam Library
Ms. Roberts, Ms. Angelico and Mr. Walton, presented their yearly appeal and detailed what any funds will be used towards. 

d) Youth & Family Service
Ms. Regan presented the Youth and Family Services Budget in detail.
e) Parks & Recreation
Mr. Hall presented the Parks & Recreation Budget in detail.  
     f)  Board of Education
Mr. Smith presented the Board of Education Budget in detail with assistance from Ms. Asetta. 
3. Adjournment:

The motion to adjourn made by Mr. Hurst was seconded by Mr. Lambert. 
Vote: 6-0.  Motion Passed.  Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Renee Bafumi

Recording Secretary
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